
 
 

 

Dear Parents and rising 5th Grade Student, 

 

Thank you for your interest in serving on the Safety Patrol!  Here are some of the qualities we 

look for in choosing patrollers: 

 

 Responsibility 

 Leadership 

 Organization 

 Motivation 

 Willingness to help others 

 

The Safety Patrol program is set up in an effort to create a safer environment during Mill Hill’s 

arrival and departure times.  It is modeled after the AAA Safety Patrol Program.  It is an 

opportunity for 5th graders to empower students, assist other children, and build community 

through shared responsibility and respect.  It is a wonderful leadership opportunity. 

 

Responsibilities include: 

1. Exemplary behavior 

2. Report to duty on time 

3. Commitment to the program 

4. School work is a priority.  A patroller may be dismissed from the program at the 

classroom teacher’s discretion. 

 

If you are interested in applying to be part of the Safety Patrol program, please complete the 

attached application.   
 

 

APPLICATION & PERMISSION FORM 

Student Name:  _________________________  Class: _________________ 

Permission:  
 

I give permission for my child to apply to participate in the Mill Hill’s Safety Patrol. 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature:          

 

Email:          



 

Application: 
 

Please tell me, in a full paragraph of at least 7 sentences, why you feel you would be a good 

safety patroller.  You can attach another  page if you need more room. 

 

_______________________________________________

_______________________________________________

_______________________________________________

_______________________________________________

_______________________________________________

_______________________________________________

_______________________________________________

_______________________________________________

_______________________________________________

_______________________________________________

_______________________________________________

_______________________________________________

_______________________________________________

_______________________________________________

_______________________________________________

_______________________________________________ 

 
 

Please MAIL this application back to school!  Due by August 28, 2019 

 

Mill Hill Elementary School 

Attention:  Mrs. DeMelo 

635 Mill Hill Terrace 

Southport, CT 06890 

 


